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Community meetings are being held across the state by the Office of Aging and
Adult Services to improve its Community Choices Waiver (CCW) program. The
CCW provides services to seniors and people ages 21 and older with adult-onset
disabilities in their own homes and communities as an alternative to nursing homes.
 
Unfortunately, there are more than 17,000 people waiting for these services. The
Office of Aging and Adult Services wants to reduce the waiting list and is asking for
stakeholders' thoughts on how they can reduce the list and develop strategies to
swiftly help people receive the care they need.
 
Individuals eligible for CCW services, family caregivers, community supporters, and
advocates are encouraged to attend one of the community meetings. Click here for
dates, locations, and more information.

Contact Us
LaDDC News is the electronic newsletter for the LA Developmental Disabilities Council. If
there are any questions about the information above, contact the Council by replying to
this email, or calling the toll free number listed below:

phone: 1-800-450-8108
email: info@laddc.org
website: www.laddc.org
facebook: www.facebook.com/LaDDCouncil 
twitter: www.twitter.com/laddcouncil
 
Click HERE to view all recent LaDDC News articles
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